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UPDATES

SDM - Spring District Meeting

District 1S just successfully held 1ts Spring District Meeting (SDM) at Hofstra University. FBLA students
competed against each other in various events, with winners earning plaques that will be awarded at the
State Leadership Conference (SLC).

SLC - State Leadership Conference

The SLC 1s a statewide event featuring FBLA competitions, workshops, and officer elections. It also
provides a unique opportunity to connect with fellow FBLA peers and develop into the best future business
leader you can be.

Program of Work Reminder

The Career and Development Committee encourages everyone to participate in our POW'’s. These
activities will teach members responsibility and inspire them to make a difference, either big or small, 1n
their community. Learn more on the NYS FBLA Instagram or at NYSFBLA.org.




CONTACT ME

If you have any questions or problems at all, please
don't hesitate to contact me at svpls@nystbla.org




